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The Library offers outgoing faxing services only. The Library is not responsible 
for any outgoing or incoming transmissions, including but not limited to 
missing pages, bad transmissions, loss of data, incomplete identification on 
outgoing or incoming faxes, or any damages arising out of the use of the 
faxing services.  
 
The Hicksville Public Library offers self-service faxes only to numbers within 
the Continental US. The cost for outgoing faxes will be $.10 per fax for a 
confirmation page. The faxing services may not be used to receive faxes at 
the Library. Incoming faxes received by the Library will be destroyed 
immediately.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




